
Park Hill Schools’ Association 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas is fast approaching and we are holding two events that we would love 

you to be a part of!  

On Friday 10th December, at 3:30pm, we will be holding our Christmas raffle in 

the infant school playground. This year we have a Kindle as our top prize! We 

also have some great hampers to win, as well as some toys and vouchers. 

Refreshments, and bottle tombola, will also be available.  

PLEASE NOTE WE CAN ONLY TAKE CASH. 

Please find attached raffle tickets for you to buy. Tickets are £1 each. Please 

return your ticket stubs and money to the school office, in an envelope, by 

Wednesday 8th December.  More tickets are available at the office. 

On Friday 3rd December Park Hill Junior school will be holding a wacky hair day 

when your children can wear their hair in the wackiest way that they can! In 

exchange for wacky hairstyles we are asking for a donation from the following: 

bottles of drink, chocolates, sweets or toiletries.  Donations can be left in the 

box by the school gates on the day. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Emily Adams 

Chair PHSA 
 

 

 


